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Our Ref:   
 
5 February 2020 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 24 January 2020. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
Please provide details of grants awarded in the financial years 2017-2018 and 2018-2019  
• For which at least one of the outputs/outcomes was to provide services to victims of 

stalking. This could be any service to help victims e.g. counselling, information and advice, 
casework however there must be specific reference to working with victims of stalking.   

• Please provide details of the grant including the amount, the service provider, the services 
provided and the specific stalking outcome/output.    

• Please indicate with a y/n if the service is open to victims of stalking who are not ex-
intimate 

 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner did not issue any grants in 2017-8 or 2018-9 in relation 
to stalking.  He did co-commission contracts with the City and County Council to provide 
domestic abuse support, which included domestic related stalking.  Services were delivered 
by WAIS (now Juno Women’s Aid), Nottinghamshire Women’s Aid and Equation. Specific 
stalking outcomes are not available. 
 
In 2017-8 and 2018-9 victims of non domestic stalking were supported by the PCC’s 
contracted Nottinghamshire Victim CARE service.  Again, specific stalking outcomes are not 
available.   
 
In July 2019 the PCC began funding a pilot of specialist support for non domestic stalking 
victims.   

continued…………….. 
 
 



  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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